¢% Kearns High School

“Where destiny is a matter of choice, not chance.”

School Community Council Meeting Notes
Tuesday, December 12th, 2023

Parent Members Present: Flor Isabel, Amy McLaughlin, Vanessa Park

Staff Members Present: Danny Stirland, Misty Morrow, Riley Crowford, Keleni Mateaki
Visitors Present:

Danny Stirland welcomed everyone

The last meeting was held via email and there were no minutes to approve.

There was a vote needed to approve the new chair. Misty Morrow motioned to approve and Amy
McLaughlin seconded the motion. All voted in favor. Cody Hancuff is the new Council chair and Misty
Morrow will remain the vice chair.

Mr. Stirland spoke about the cell phone policy and how it is going overall. He believes that engagement
is up and non-compliance situations are down.

The Council watched the training videos What Does My School Community Council Do? and Job
Descriptions. They also discussed the teacher assault incident.

Mr. Striland then went on to share the Utah School Accountability data and test results. We did move
our two percent up as stated in our Land Trust goals. We moved from 44% to 46%. Our graduation rate
remained the same.

The next meeting will be held on Tuesday, January 9th.



